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PRESS RELEASE
Washington, D.C. Office Relocates to Massachusetts Avenue

June 14, 2010

The Washington, D.C. office of Baker, Donelson, Bearman, Caldwell & Berkowitz, PC has moved to a new 
location at 920 Massachusetts Avenue N.W. Baker Donelson's offices occupy approximately 38,000 square 
feet on the ninth and tenth floors of the new building.

"Baker Donelson is continuing to grow its presence in the D.C. market, so having a centrally located, state-of-
the-art office to accommodate that growth was essential," said J. Keith Kennedy, managing director of the 
Firm's Washington, D.C. office. "Our new location will allow us to continue to expand our capabilities to better 
serve our clients, while providing a positive work environment for our employees and effectively managing our 
costs."

Located in a Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) Gold Certified building, Baker 
Donelson's new office space marks an increase in square footage from its previous 30,000-square-foot 
location. 


